
From: Rogers, Patricia L  
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 11:38 AM 
To: LSC-Campus-Students <LSC-Campus-Students@lsc.edu> 
Cc: LSC-Student Senate <senate@lsc.edu>; Dalager, Steven J <steven.dalager@lsc.edu>; Hallsten 
Erickson, Kelli A <kelli.hallstenerickson@lsc.edu>; Johnson, Vaughn Z <vaughn.johnson@lsc.edu>; 
Maisuk, Sherri M <sherri.maisuk@lsc.edu>; Robinson, LaNita C <lanita.robinson@lsc.edu>; Turner, Keith 
<keith.turner@lsc.edu>; Hernesman, Doreen <doreen.hernesman@lsc.edu> 
Subject: LSC Student Update Mar 24 
 
March 24, 2020 
 
Dear LSC Students: 
 
We are moving quickly toward the start of the rest of spring semester, beginning next 
Monday March 30th…unless of course we hear otherwise from the Governor. It has 
been quite an interesting couple of weeks, and quite busy for everyone, even if the 
parking lot looked like this most of the time you’ve been away: 
 

 
 
Your faculty have worked hard along with LSC’s fantastic support staff, IT folks, web 
team, and others to move to alternative methods for classes and services to ensure that 
you will be able to finish your spring semester. They really care! All of us care about you 
at LSC! We hear your concerns and worries. And we are doing our very best to get you 
through spring semester in fine shape.  
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The campus wi-fi is on, there are spaces for you to spread out and we will have 
computers set up with the appropriate distances in case you do not have a computer or 
need a device. 
 
We will have limited services and building hours (630am-6pm), but know that we are 
open and can help you. Student Services, such as advising and financial aid, remain 
open with limited staff/limited hours. We recommend calling or emailing ahead and 
setting up an appointment when possible. You can now schedule virtual meetings 
completely online:  

• Advising 
• Counseling 
• Financial Aid 
• Technology Help Desk 

Virtual meetings with an admissions representative are also available. Please schedule 
a virtual meeting and/or contact Admissions at enroll@lsc.edu if you have any questions 
about applying to LSC, scheduling a tour, or the admissions process.  
 
For the most current updates, please check https://www.lsc.edu/coronavirus. This will 
give you updates on building hours, library, food service, and more.  
 
Now I know many of you are quite sad about the changes to your classes and even 
your schedules. I know you will miss hanging out with friends and taking part in activities 
long planned for spring. I know that for some of you, commencement was a major 
lifetime event, the capstone of your career at LSC and the celebration of your hard 
work. We know you are disappointed. We hear you, and we know this is a big change. 
And we will find a way to honor you. Stay tuned to our website for updates. 
 
Until then, be healthy. Be in touch with your instructors and advisors, and let’s get ready 
for Monday. 
 
Patricia L. Rogers, Ph.D. 
President 
Lake Superior College  
 

 
Your destination for SUCCESS! 
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